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@a BUELL CONSULTING, INC.
.... 1615 Wilshire Drive NE

. Rochester, MN 55906
(507) 951-7151

June 18, 2010

Jim Flaaen

Planner |

Growth Management Department
City of Rapid City

300 Sixth Street

Rapid City, SD 57701

Re: Verizon Wireless Conditional Use Permit for 909 St. Joseph Street.
Jim,

As per our previous conversations, Verizon Wireless is in the process of upgrading their wireless
network to the 4" Generation Technology known as “LTE” (Long Term Evolution). As
technology advances, it is necessary for Verizon Wireless to upgrade their equipment, which will
consist of replacing certain antennas at the site.

We plan on removing the 6 existing antennas on the building and replacing them with 6 new
antennas. We will also be extending our platform and adding 1 cabinet on the roof. The enclosed
plans describe these items in detail.

Please place us on the next available Planning Commission agenda for review. I appreciate your
time and effort on this project of ours.

Agent for Verizon Wireless
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